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Legacy Food Drive 
The Holiday Food Drive has been extended until 
December 21st! We have surpassed all previous 
totals at Legacy and are excited to be able to fill 
the Markham Food Bank collection truck when 
they come to pick up on Thursday. The total as 
of Friday reached 1390 items! Thank you to 
everyone who has contributed so far! 

Primary Musical 
Huge congratulations go out to the students, teachers, and coordinators of 
the Legacy Primary Musical. With two incredible shows, our community had 
the opportunity to experience a broadway calibre show in the comfy climate 
of our gymnasium. Special thanks to Mrs. Wilson and all of the staff who 
collaborated to put it all together, the parents who always support our arts 
events, and most importantly, our students for their amazing participation. 
We look forward to the Junior/Intermediate Show - Beauty and the Beast in 
May. 

Holiday Sing-a-long 
Come and sing with us on December 21, at 9:20am in the gym. In the spirit of the holidays, the school 
community will come together to celebrate in our most elegant and melodic voices. Please join us for 
the festive fun! 

Have a Safe & Happy Holiday 
Today’s Weekly eBulletin will be the last for 2016! Legacy classes will be in session right up until 
3:30pm on Friday, December 23rd. Best wishes to all Legacy Families and Happy New Year! See you 
all in 2017! 
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CONTACT INFORMATION 

61 Russell Jarvis Dr.

Markham  L3S 4B1


Phone: 905-472-4764

Fax:     905-472-2322


Email: legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca


Office Hours: 8:45am - 3:30pm

PRINCIPAL 
Laura Ryckman


VICE-PRINCIPAL 
Jeffrey Demacio


SUPERINTENDENT 
Peter Tse


TRUSTEE 
Juanita Nathan

legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca 
CHECK US OUT 

ONLINE

LEGACY eBulletin Click here 
for our 
calendar
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SEWING   for   SICK   KIDS 

 
 
Dear   Legacy   Community, 
 

We   need   your   help! 
 
Our   enthusiastic    ME   to   WE    committee   has   organized   a   fundraiser   for 
Sick   Kids   Hospital.       Our   goal   is   to   raise    $1000    to   support   all   of 
the   great   work   that   the   hospital   does   for   children   and   families,   by 
making   and   selling   sock   puppet   monkeys! 
 
We   are   looking   for   anyone   in   the   community   that   can   help   us   with 
some   sewing.      We   will   need   people   who   are   proficient   at   sewing   by 
hand   to   help   us   with   buttons   and   patches,   as   well   as   those   who   have 
machines   for   the   parts   that   require   some   reinforcements.      We   are 
looking   at   beginning   the   process   soon   after   the   holiday   break. 
 
If   you   are   interested   in   helping,   please   contact   Mrs.   Papaikonomou   @ 

angela.papaikonomou@yrdsb.ca    by    December   23. 
 

We   know   that   we   can   reach   our   goal   with   the   help   and 
support   of   our   amazing   Legacy   community. 

 
Warmest   Regards, 
 
Angela   Papaikonomou   and   Jennifer   Wortzman 
 


